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I feel very strongly that hunting with hounds is a very outdated and barbaric pastime. I
 believe that people need to find an alternative to encouraging such suffering and cruelty.
 Please keep this act in plane and make it strong to protect those defenceless animals who
 suffer so much at the hands of a minority's of bloodthirsty individuals who take so much
 please in This cruel outdated blood thirsty pass time 

Regards 

Lisa Birks
Sent from my iPhone
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